
April 10, 2022 

To: Senator Josh Revak 
Chair, Senate Resources Committee 
32nd Alaska Legislature 

Re: Letter of Recommendation for Ms. Ruth Cusack 

Dear Honorable Chairman Revak, 

We are writing a letter of support for Ruth Cusack to the Alaska Board of Game. Ruth 
has demonstrated her commitment to wildlife conservation through her advocacy as a 
volunteer with hunting organizations. She is an avid hunter who understands the 
importance of hunting as a vital wildlife management tool, maintaining nature at a 
healthy balance. Ruth also understands, hunting is part of our rich heritage and 
essential to the Alaska way of life. We know Ruth to be dedicated, hardworking and has 
the ability to listen to other people’s views. Women are the fastest growing demographic 
in hunting today, Ruth will bring a much-needed perspective to the board as well as the 
hunting community.  In addition to her leadership roles, Ruth’s military background 
offers the discipline needed to be an effective public servant.  For these reasons, we 
highly encourage you to support her nomination to the Alaska Board of Game. 

 

Sincerely,  

Ted Spraker,  
Former Chairman of the Alaska Board of Game, served 2003-2021 

Elaina Spraker, 
Congressional staffer 
Director of NRA Kenai Peninsula Women on Target program 

 

Cc: House Resources Chairman, Josiah Patkotak 

 


